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On November 29, 1999, President Clinton signed the Balanced Budget Refinement Act of 1999 (H.R.
3426).  Thanks to the passage of this important bill, the copayment amount for an outpatient procedure
cannot exceed the amount of the inpatient hospital deductible (Part A).

Source:  http://thomas.loc.gov/

“If it weren’t for the outstanding support received from United American’s Branch
Managers, Unit Managers and Agents, passage of this very important bill would
not have been accomplished.  Together we really can make a difference and improve
things for policyholders.”
Steve Still, Washington representative, Torchmark Corp.

We’d like to extend a special thanks to participants from UA’s Branch Office Division
for sending e-mails, faxes and letters to Congress to help stop unacceptable excessive
outpatient expenses!
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